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COVID-19 Financial Aid Appeal Form 

 

We acknowledge that everyone has been negatively impacted by the COVID-19 pandemic and 

know that for a variety of reasons your academic performance may have been no exception. As a 

result, we have provided this abbreviated appeal form for you to request that your financial aid 

be restored for summer semester 2020. 

We ask that you simply answer the following questions honestly: 

1. Tell us how, specifically, COVID-19 impacted your spring 2020 academic performance. 

For example, struggling with the virtual format, lack of internet access or laptop, needing 

to relocate, job or family issues, etc.: 

 

 

2. On about what date did your academic difficulties begin?   

If the last dates of attendance in your spring courses correspond to when CFK transitioned to all 

virtual formatting, your appeal will be approved. If not, we will ask you to complete our regular 

Satisfactory Academic Progress Appeal and Academic Plan that can be found on the Financial 

Aid Forms web page on the CFK website. 

Completed appeals can be sent by the following means: 

 Email: financialaid@fkcc.edu * Fax: 305.292.5166 

 Regular mail:  

The College of the Florida Keys 

Attn: Office of Financial Aid/VA 

5901 College Rd. 

Key West, FL 33040 

 

You may ask questions by email at financialaid@fkcc.edu or by phone at 305.809.3523. 

 

I attest,   that the information I have provided in this appeal 

is true and accurate to the best of my knowledge and may be subject to verification. 

 
Signature:   Date:   

Student ID Number:  
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